From: brian rodgers [ IIGTNTNGGEEEEEEE
Sent: 05 February 2017 08:49

To: aquaculturereview

Subject: Aquaculture Consultation

I am fromHarea in West Donegal and do not like the idea of a 700% increase in Oyster farming on
our strand/beach area. With no Environment study done before the increase was granted I fear the damage
will already have been done before someone stops it. Our local people will not stand by and let our coastline
be destroyed as it is our only way of attracting tourism into the area. Please reconsider. Yours
sincerely,Brian.



